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been

our

�Nursery children

keeping a very close

tadpoles and they were

so excited to discover that

some of them have sprouted

legs and turned into froglets

�

eye

on

Don’t forget to add
to our Happy News

Padlet!
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We
a

hope you all
have wonderful

break!
May half term

Violet Class have
enjoyed working

on their fraction
challenges! They

have also been
using standard

units to measure
the planets.

The children

have

PCSO Rachel Duddle
and Councillor Carolyn
Preece been busy
judging an important
poster competition.

have
been busy creating

anti social behaviour
posters for North
Wales Police and

winning entries will
be seen around Buckley

soon.

and

The the
In other news...

Eco council problems we
are with

the

school site. Councillor
Carolyn Preece along with Street

Scene have delivered tohouses,
to issue!

having

with

wrote a letter about
fly tipping on the

Councillor Dan Rose,
150 letters to local try

help

In Little Acorns the children have
been planting some flowers. They

filled a huge pot with compost. They
planted flowers that are going to

be red, white and blue . The children
watered the flowers to help them
grow. They also knew the flowers
needed sunshine to help them grow
stronger. When they are looking

colourful they are taking them to
Bistre care home for the residents

to enjoy.

Year 2 enjoyed lots of royal

enjoyed playing.
They also joined a live

activities like Pin the Jewel
on the crown. Even the staff

Mindfulness session for Mental
Health Awareness. The children

listened to a story and then
they used music to express
different emotions with

mindfulness art. It was really
enjoyable.


